JUN 13 2018

THE CORPORATION OF

From: Sent:

info@civicinfo.bc.ca June 12, 2018 3:09 PM

To:

CivicInfo BC

Subject:

THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS 2018 UBCM Convention - Meeting Requests with Premier Horgan and Provincial

Cabinet Ministers

Attachments:

2018-06-11 UBCM Letter from Premier John Horgan to Mayors & Regional Dis....pdf

This message is being sent by CivicInfo BC to all Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) members and Regional Districts on behalf of the Honourable John Horgan, Premier.

Subject:

2018 UBCM Convention – Meeting Requests with Premier Horgan and Provincial Cabinet Ministers

Intended Recipient(s): Mayors/Regional District Chairs/Islands Trust Chair/CAOs and cc: Administrative Assistants and Gene

Attachments:

One (1) plus message below

If you have received this message in error, we ask that you forward it to the appropriate person in your office.

MESSAGE:

Please see the attached letter from Premier Horgan with regards to this year's UBCM Convention. The letter outlines the process for requesting a meeting with the Premier and Cabinet Ministers.

This year's online form will be available at: https://UBCMreg.gov.bc.ca. The invitation code is MeetingRequest2018, and is case sensitive.

Please note as in previous years, meetings with the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing are scheduled directly with that Ministry. You will be receiving a letter as to their meeting request process.

If you have any questions, please contact the Premier's UBCM Meeting Request Coordinator by email at: UBCM.Meetings@gov.bc.ca, or by telephone at: 250 213-3856.

The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies.

CivicInfo BC makes no representations or warranties whatsoever, either expressed or implied, with respect to the accuracy, reliability or suitability for any purpose, of the information contained or referenced in this message.



June 11, 2018

Dear Mayors and Regional District Chairs:

My caucus colleagues and I are looking forward to seeing you all again at this year's Union of British Columbia Municipalities (UBCM) Convention in Whistler from September 10-14.

Communication, Collaboration, Cooperation, the theme for the 2018 Convention, is indeed an appropriate focus as we engage in dialogue around local, provincial, federal, and First Nations governments working together to build strong and vibrant communities throughout our province. We all have a part to play in finding solutions and developing ideas that will ensure our communities thrive, and UBCM provides us with a wonderful opportunity to listen to one another, share ideas, and work together to build a better BC.

If you would like to request a meeting with a Cabinet Minister or with me during this year's convention, please register online at https://UBCMreg.gov.bc.ca (live, as of today). Please note that this year's invitation code is MeetingRequest2018 and it is case sensitive. If you have any questions, please contact UBCM.Meetings@gov.bc.ca or phone 250-213-3856.

I look forward to being part of your convention, meeting with many of you, and exploring ways that we can partner together to address common issues.

Sincerely,

John Horgan Premier ? Horgan